
 

          Please Read! 
                      APG FMC Refill Policy  
 

Prescription refills should be requested during your office visit! 
 

Physicians ask that you bring your medication bottles with you in a 
bag to all routine, physical and wellness visits. This will help ensure 

accuracy of medication reconciliation. 
 

Please give ONE WEEKS NOTICE for ALL prescription refill 
requests outside of an office visit, allowing 7 days for medication 

to be refilled. 
 

We recommend you call to request refills on the day your doctor is 
in the office. 

 
The Physician On-Call does not do prescription refills. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


